
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

LOWER VILLAGE REVITALIZATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

 Seeking 5 Members 
 

Duties: The Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee will support the Planning Board’s redevelopment initiatives in Lower Village 

through identifying approaches for public water supply infrastructure and supporting the effort to update zoning and design guidelines for 

the Business District.   
 

The Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee will work to accomplish the following specific tasks by August, 2022: Assist with 

facilitating a public water supply partnership between the Town and business owners in Lower Village; compile case studies of water 

infrastructure efforts in comparable towns in Massachusetts; review a scope of work for consulting services for a water system feasibility 

analysis; as well as assist a future consultant charged with preparing zoning and design recommendations in Lower Village to encourage 

preferred growth trends and village-style zoning with funding through the Massachusetts Community Compact Program.  Members will 

coordinate this work with various Town Boards and Committees as necessary. 
 

Composition: The Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee will consist of five members, including two at-large members and one 

serving member from the Planning Board, Economic Development and Industrial Commission, and Board of Selectmen. 
 

Qualifications: Two at-large members must be residents or business owners in the Town of Stow. Preference will be given to those who 

reside in Lower Village, as well as those with relevant organizational representation, advocacy experience or interest in one or more of the 

following areas: 
 

• Economic/Business Development 

• Housing 

• Community Planning 
 

Term: 1-year term, renewable annually, to serve through August 2022.  
 

Application: The Planning Board will accept letters of application until the position is filled.  Send applications to the Planning Board, Town 

Building, 380 Great Road, Stow, MA 01775 or planning@stow-ma.gov.  

 

Posted: April 27, 2021 

 


